
         July 20, 2013 

Gracia S. Oliver 

Managing Editor 

OMICS Group Incorporation 

Dear Dr. Gracia S. Oliver: 

Journal of Biosensors & Bioelectronics has been publishing significant number of 

papers with high impact on the field of the journal’s scope that is relevant to PubMed. 

Therefore, I strongly recommend Journal of Biosensors & Bioelectronics, OMICS 

Group Inc., to be indexed in Pub Med. 

   Sincerely yours, 

   Hahn, Jong Hoon 

   Editor 

   Journal of Biosensors & Bioelectronics, OMICS Group Inc. 

   Professor of Chemistry 

   Pohang University of Science and Technology (POSTECH) 

   San 31, Hyoja Dong 

      Pohang, 790-784 

   South Korea 

   (e-mail) hahn@postech.edu

   (phone) (82) 54 279 2118 

   (fax) (82) 54 279 5805 


